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January 5, 2023 

Ms. Theresa White, Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board  
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3797 

Re:  Case Nos. 09-277-EL-BGN and 10-654-EL-BGN 
Hog Creek Wind Project, LLC 

November 5, 2022 Incident – Good Cause for More Time for Final Report 

Dear Ms. White: 

Hog Creek Wind Project, LLC (“Hog Creek”) is certified to operate and maintain the wind-
powered electric generation facility located in Hardin County, Ohio, in accordance with the orders issued 
by the Ohio Power Siting Board (“Board”) in the above-referenced cases. 

Ohio Administrative Code (“O.A.C.”) Rule 4906-4-10 requires Hog Creek to submit a final 
written report in the case docket within 60 days after the date of the incident, unless Hog Creek can 
demonstrate good cause as to why more time is needed and commits to providing interim reports to the 
Board’s Executive Director at least every 60 days until the final report is docketed. 

Hog Creek and the turbine manufacturer have been investigating the incident since it occurred, 
however, it will take several more months before the full inspection will be completed.  Therefore, in 
order to ensure that the investigation is thorough and complete prior to being submitted to the Board, 
good cause exists to provide more time for Hog Creek to file the final report of the incident.  Further, 
Hog Creek commits to provide interim reports on the status of the investigation to the Board’s Executive 
Director at least every 60 days until the final report is docketed. 

We are available, at your convenience, to answer any questions you may have. 

Respectfully, 

/s/ Terrence O’Donnell 
Terrence O’Donnell (0074213) 
Dickinson Wright PLLC 
180 East Broad Street, Suite 3400 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 744-2570
todonnell@dickinsonwright.com

      Attorney for Hog Creek Wind Project, LLC 
cc: Werner Margard 
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